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Gautho, Julia

From: Bryson Drake <b1831@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 30, 2025 9:05 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Rail corridor

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

City Council, 
 
Please uphold the will of the voters and Measure L by keeping the trail on the existing rail corridor. Doing 
anything other than that will degrade  safety, increase congestion, and take away from the charm and 
character of our city.   If the RTC is willing to spend million of dollars on the rail, it only makes sense to 
make a trail that everyone can safely use and enjoy. Putting bikes on the road completely defeats the 
whole idea behind the trail system Capitola residents voted for.  
 
Do the right thing: uphold Measure L! 
 
 
Bryson Drake 
211 Junipero Ct Capitola  


